
 
   NEWS RELEASE 

 

      FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   DAN. WURL 
               Fire Chief 
             
 
DATE: October 4, 2010 
CONTACT: Michael Snow, Battalion Chief, South Desert Division 
  (760) 365-3335 
 
 

Fire Prevention Week - Open House  
Fire Station 41 

57201 Twenty-Nine Palms Hwy., Yucca Valley 
October 9, 2010  

10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 
 
 

The San Bernardino County Fire Dept., South Desert Division will be hosting the 2nd Annual Open House in 
celebration of Fire Prevention Week.  
 
The event will provide an overview of the Fire Station’s operations, equipment, and personnel.  There will be 
vehicle extrication demonstrations by firefighters and a make-n-break; a dunk tank will provide fun for those 
with a good pitching arm; and last but certainly not least, will be the San Bernardino County Fire Dept. Fire 
Safety Trailer. A BBQ will also be provided serving hot dogs and a soda – a small donation can be made to 
assist the Fire Explorer Program. 
 
The Town of Yucca Valley’s Road Department will be closing the frontage road 25 feet both east and west of 
the apparatus driveway in front of the fire station on the day of the event.  
 
We are very pleased and excited to be offering this event again to the community for friends and families to 
come by and get to know their professional firefighters.  
 
Thank you in advance as always for your support. 
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